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November 11, 2014 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Pipeline Safety Section 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Attn: Dave Lykken, Pipeline Safety Director 
 
RE: Pinehurst Settlement Agreement Report (Docket PG-111723) 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lykken: 
 
 
Pursuant to Docket PG-111723, PSE is submitting information regarding operational 
workshops that were held earlier this year.  A workshop was held in Bellevue in March of 
2014, and follow-up telephone conference workshops were held in June and August of 
2014.  
 
PSE is submitting four documents as evidence of completing commitment number 2 
listed on page 4, paragraph 14 of the settlement agreement.  
 
If you have any questions about this, please contact me at (425) 462-3923.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Stephanie Silva 
Gas Compliance Program Manager 
 
Cc:  Cathy Koch, Director Compliance 
 Harry Shapiro, Director Gas Operations 
 Jennifer Tada, Director Planning 

Duane Henderson, Manager Gas System Integrity 
Cheryl McGrath, Manager Compliance Programs 
Rob Neate, Director and Assistant General Counsel 


